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Development of a Strategic Framework for the Bishops’ Conference

The Bishops’ Conference approves the further development of its Strategic Framework. This framework will 
reflect the:

i	 Core work of a Bishops’ Conference, both international and national, as required by the status of 	
	 Bishops’ Conferences in the Catholic Church.

ii	 Specific projects and programmes, at a national level, which will enhance and support the strategic 	
	 priorities and needs of the dioceses of England and Wales. 

Eucharistic Congress, Dublin 2012

The Bishops’ Conference recommends that dioceses mark the Eucharistic Congress in Dublin on 10/17 June 
2012 by periods of prayer and Eucharistic Adoration in every parish, in solidarity with the Congress and the 
Catholic Church in Ireland. Resources will be made available to parishes through the website in advance of 
this date.

Other Resolutions

bishops’ conference, plenary meeting, november 2011 


